
1

Dike, Darlene

From: Alan [asra43@btinternet.com]
Sent: 30 September 2013 14:16
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Ref. 2013/5813/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

Categories: Orange Category

With reference to Planning Application 2013/5813/P.
I wish to object to the above plan for the following reason:

My ground floor bedroom has a window that overlooks the passage between my house and 
the property next door - No. 72.
This window faces due SOUTH and has been completely - and conveniently - overlooked 
for the 'Daylight/Sunlight' report that can be found on the Planning Application for 
No. 72.
The same report talks about the 'acceptable' figure of a 20% loss of daylight that may 
be incurred as a result of the planned, new extensions. My window is an ORIGINAL 
window and the existing, ORIGINAL, bay window at No. 72, already obscures 50% of the 
daylight that enters my bedroom. ANY alteration to that bay, outwards, or upwards, 
will remove 100% of the daylight entering my room. That is totally unacceptable.

Alan Anzarut
74 Shoot-Up Hill
London
NW2 3XJ
0208 452 8909 


